
Announcements for Thursday, September 02, 2021 

 

❖ Welcome Back to our 22nd year at Bartram Trail High School!  State law now requires a 

one-minute moment of silent reflection at the beginning of each school day.  We will 

start each day with a minute reflection followed by the pledge and announcements. 

 

❖ The BT Heart Club will host its first meeting on Tuesday, September 7th at 8:50am in the 

9th Grade Cafeteria. This club supports The American Heart Association and raises funds 

and awareness for this amazing organization. If you want to learn more about the club 

or if you want to join please attend the meeting. 

 

❖ Hey Bears! It’s the season for saving! The Vystar Credit Union in room 422 is now open 

during all three lunches. Start saving by opening an account today! All you need is a 5-

dollar minimum deposit, your ID and your social security number. So come on down and 

establish your membership today! 

 

❖ Senior Women Officer applications are available to pick up at the 9th grade reception 

desk. Applications need to be completed and returned by the end of the school day 

TOMORROW. 

 

❖ NHS Members, our first meeting of the year is this TOMORROW, September 3rd in the 

Small Café 8:30-9. See Schoology for the details. 

 

❖ GSA will have its first meeting on TOMORROW at 8:45 in room N212. Please see Mrs. 

Brown with any questions. 

 

❖ Dungeons and Dragons Club will hold an informational meeting for those interested on 

Tuesday, September 7th after school in the 9th Grade Cafeteria 


